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                                                                    THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                        20th Nov. 2024 
PTM-ALL CLASSES 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 
1. A PTM will be organized for all classes in view of upcoming Post-Mid Term Assessments for 

Classes 1 to 8 and monthly assessments for Pre-Primary sections on Saturday, 23rd November 
2024 as per timings 11am to 1pm.  

2. Kindly note that there will be regular classes for students of all classes as per Saturday (half-
day) timetable and the PTM will be conducted after classes.  

3. The students will remain in respective classrooms and the parents can go the classes of their 
wards to discuss any queries related to the upcoming assessments with the class/ subject 
teachers as well as pick up their wards. 

 
 
 
Regards, 
Principal 
 

  


